
The Rector’s Summer  Holidays 
 

The Rector is on holidays during the week days in 
July, but will be in church on Sunday mornings. If 
you require emergency pastoral care during this 
time, please call one of the Wardens: Yolande 
Chan (613-545-3528) or Ross Underhill (613-549- 
2908).   

Fundraising Yard Sale 
 

Janet Smith is holding a yard sale at 
her home (1299 Waverely Cres.) on 

Sat., August 17.  60% of the proceeds 
will go to Living Waters and 40% to  
the  Quintillon School.  If you have 

any items that you would like to donate, please drop 
them off at Janet’s house or call her (613-532-0582) and 

she will gladly pick them up.   
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A Message From Parish Council 
 

Thank you for your on-going support of Living Waters by 
your tithes and offerings.  During the summer months we 
still need to pay the bills, and depend on your continued 
giving to do so! We appreciate you remembering us as 
you enjoy this lovely summer. If you are going to be 
away, it might be easier for you to give your weekly tithe 
through the Pre-Authorized Giving Program (brochures 
are available at the Welcome Table) or by post-dated 
cheque. For more information about either of these       
options, please speak to our Treasurer, John Telgmann or 
the Rector.   
 
If you are traveling this summer, we pray you go safely, 
and hope your vacation is restful and rejuvenating!  
 
“Come away with me to a quiet place and rest awhile.”  

(Mark 6:31) 

Contacting the Doerings 
 
The Doerings no longer have a telephone 
landline. If you need to get a hold of them, 
please call or text their cell phones or send 
an email, using the information on the back 
of the bulletin. The Rector’s cell 
phone number is the same number 
for the church: 613-453-9140. 
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